





Please Commissioners, just say no. Stop this disaster before it starts. Your commitment is stated in print as
providing services that are "safe, reasonable and reliable.” Environmental Utilities’ proposal will fail all 3 tests.
Let our waters remain pristine. Keep endless heavy equipment from trampling and forever erasing indigenous
archeological sites and burial grounds known to locals, as well as ruining shelter for a panoply of animals that
share our abundant endangered gopher tortoise homes. Don't allow one man’s scheme to burden the many for
something unneeded, unwanted, destined to fail and certain to damage a fragile last vestige of Old Florida. It is
never easy to do the right thing. We still trust that you will do it anyway. We believed that those of you who sat
for the hearings displayed sincerity and common sense in your time with us. Thank you for listening yet again.
You are our only hope to literally save our island.

Respectfully yours,

Terrie Weibley
9782 Little Gasparilla Island










-We cannot afford this service (in excessive installation costs, new monthly service fees, never
ending and frequent maintenance and repairs, loss of property rights in easements needed).
-The estimated cost by EU to install this is GROSSLY underestimated for our unique bridgeless
barrier island environment.

-Our current septic system has worked for years without failing during power outages and
named major storms and is properly maintained.

-Our home values and quality of life will sharply decline for years, if this is approved, as we will
be living on an unlivable island while the ferry traffic will only get worse (already frequently an
hour in each direction to get on or leave the island due to higher living density and increased
contractor traffic due to new construction and never ending hurricane repairs) and no one will
want to live or buy here.

-Charlotte County currently will no longer approve installation of the proposed system due to
its excessive maintenance costs and potential contamination spills.

| could go on, but | should think you know all of this by now. Please use the discretion allotted
to you to DENY this application for a second time!

Thank you,

Amanda and Edward Small

30 Kettle Harbor Drive, Placida, FL 33946 (full-time residence)

12 Pointe Way, Placida, FL 33946 (owned vacant lot in the service area that will never be built
on if this application is approved)






















Please do the right thing and deny this application.

Barbara Dwyer
HBBC Unit G8



